
 
From: Jude Davis  
Sent: 03 November 2015 18:40 
To: Planning 
Subject: objection to planning application P/15/088/CLE 
 

2 Halangy Down Cottages 

Decca Lane 

St Mary’s 

Isles of Scilly 

TR21 0NS 

 

03/11/2015 

  

Dear planning officer, 

 

I am writing to object to planning application reference P/15/088/CLE by Mulciber Ltd. 

 

I do not think it appropriate to use the area for waste disposal.   

 

Lorries going up and down with materials and dust and noise pollution will be detrimental to 

this beautiful peaceful part of the Island.  It would be unfair for the residents of Mcfarland’s 

Down as well as unpleasant for visitors to the area. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Jude Davis  

 


